RECEIVED

, MAY 11 2021

Ms.Joyce H. McBride

2887 Rockcastle Road PUBLIC SERVICE
Inez, KY 41224 COMMISSION

May 7, 2021

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P O Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

RE: Case #2021-00154
Dear Sirs:

I am writing to protest the rate increase the Martin County
Water System wants to put in place. The service we receive 1is
really bad, still have to buy water to drink and cook with.
Water leaks are everywhere and some have been there for years.
Senior citizens such as myself cannot afford to pay more for
something that is not drinkable. A fixed income come only will
cover so much.

Another problem I have with the water system is that they are
presently renting office space when they own a building at the
water plant. Why is that? How can they ask for a rate increase
when they are using their funds wisely?

Again, I am asking the Public Service Commission to turn down
the request for a rate increase.

Sincerely,
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